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Call the people
you can trust:
The City Employee Club
of Los Angeles.  We have
been offering the highest
quality group rated insur-
ance plans exclusively 
to active and retired 
City employees for over
75 years.

Have you been thinking about...

LONG TERM Care
INSURANCE?

• Group Rated

• Pension/Payroll Deducted

• Rates Are Locked

Call today for your free information kit on how the 
City Employees Club of Los Angeles can help 

you choose the right Long Term Care plan for you.

City Employees Club of Los Angeles
World Trade Center • 350 South Figueroa Street, Suite 700 • Los Angeles, CA 90071

1-800-464-0452
Don’t wait another day.
Start preserving your assets today!

New Officers Installed
� RLACEI retirement group has
annual meeting, installs new
officers.
Story and photos by Arlene Herrero, Club
Counselor

On Oct. 14 at the Sherman Oaks/Van Nuys
Senior Center, the Retired Los Angeles City

Employees, Inc., held its annual general meeting
and installation of officers.

Various items pertaining to the general robust-
ness of the organization were also discussed.

The Club was happy to donate several gift cer-
tificates/cards for Vons, Ralphs and Albertsons.

Congratulations on another great year, 
RLACEI!

New Officers, from left: Jack Mathews, Helen Salgado, Dave Wilkins, Ken Spiker, Ed Harding (President) and Jerry Bardwell.

From left: David Port, Retired General Services Print Shop,
with his wife, Barbara.

From left: Clif Cannon, LAFCU Board member; and Tony
Alvarez, Retired General Services Parking Manager.

Beverly and Joe Etheredge, Retired LAX, Club Member. From left: Lee Kebler, Director of the Los Angeles Retired
Fire & Police Association, Inc., and Gary Mattingly, General
Manager of the Department of Fire & Police Pensions.

Ken Spiker talks about the retiree investment plan.
Mico Rousso, Retired Public Works Engineering, Club
Member, proudly holds his $50 Ralphs Gift Card courtesy of
the City Employees Club. With Mico is Leo Rosen, Retired
Public Works Engineering, Club Member.

Cleone Vrabel, Retired LAPD, and her husband, Michael.From left: Hynda Rudd, Retired City Clerk, and Mim and Ray
Norman, Retired City Planning, Club Member.

From left: James H. Smith, Retired Survey Division; Icle Davis, Retired Public
Works Management Employee Services; Dora Smith, James’ wife; Olivia
Galvin, Retired City Clerk; and Helen Salgado, RLACEI Membership Chair
Person.

From left: Hazel McIntosh, Retired,
Department of Aging; and Robert
Wilkinson, Retired, City Council, First Vice
President

Phil Skarin, Club member, reads the
poetry contest winners.

Samdra Dyson, LACERS, talks about
SCAN.

Marty Goodman, VP Marketing, LAFCU.

Norman Rosen.

From left: Roger Baldacci, Retired, Contract Administration, and Evelyn
Akerman, Retired Public Works, at the registration table 

From left: John Peebles, Retired, Rec and Parks; Jinny Peebles, Retired
Librarian; and John Busbey, Retired Rec and Parks.

Ed Harding, RLACEI President, Club
Member, welcomes the attendees.


